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STAFF REPORT 

 
 
 
SUBJECT: Ad Hoc Committee Announcements ITEM: 3B 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Receive information on items of interest to Ad Hoc Committee members. 
 
 
STAFF CONTACT: Peter Imhof 
 
 
DISCUSSION: Below is a summary of items of interest to Ad Hoc Committee  
 
 
 
RTP/SCS Public Participation Plan Approved 
 
At its August 18, 2011 meeting, the SBCAG Board approved the RTP/SCS Public Participation Plan 
per the TTAC/TPAC recommendation. 
 
 
 
Ad Hoc Technical Advisory Committee Appointed 
 
Simultaneous with its action to adopt the PPP on August 18, 2011, the SBCAG Board appointed an 
ad hoc technical advisory committee for the Regional Transportation Plan/Sustainable Communities 
Strategy comprised of the members of TTAC and TPAC. 
 
 
 
Prop. 84 Sustainable Communities Grant 
 
The grant agreement for a Prop. 84 Sustainable Communities Grant of $125,000 has been finalized, 
following SBCAG Board authorization to execute the agreement.  The grant will be applied to 
preparation of the Regional Greenprint as part of the RTP/SCS. 


